
 
Susanne Gaddis, PhD 
118 Pinoak Court 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 
 
Dear Susanne: 
 
The VNA board of directors appreciates the time you spent with us last week.  Lynchburg, 
Virginia is not easy to reach!  The delegates and attendees at the 103rd annual meeting of the 
Virginia Nurses Association were lifted and lightened during your Saturday session.  Thanks for 
bringing us an encouraging message, one always needed and certainly now. 
 
Other highlights from Saturday’s agenda include President Blakeney’s session; raising @ $2,000 
for our state PAC; and electing new officers and delegates to carry nursing’s important work 
forward.  VNA is committed to ANA and the efforts of CAN, and we’re delighted that you are a 
participant in this process.  We look forward to seeing you often, and continuing to connect our 
convention attendees and all members to additional “booster shots!” 
 
 
All best wishes, 
 
Jan M Johnson, MS, RN 
Executive Director 


